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January 18, 1996

Jam M. Itagaki, Executive Director
Kalihi-Palama Culture & Arts Society, Inc.
357 North King St.

Honolulu, HI 96817

Dear Jan:
Aloha from Kauai!

Please accept my deepest apology for returning this
late to you. When I received it in the middle of December
1995, I was already preparing for my annual hula ho'ike
and sandwiched with several performances around Kauai.

If it is not too late, please accept my corrected
copy. I tried, as instructed by you to stay closest to
the original interview as possible, and edited either
double sentences or improved some of my sentence structures.

If you have any problems or questions, please feel
free to contact me at 822-1451.

Mahalo for your continued invovlement in the hula
segment of the arts.

Happy Belated New Year!

Sincerely,
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